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  Washington D.C.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
    Tender Notice

The Embassy of Pakistan Washington D.C is holding “Embassy Adoption Program for American Schools” on June 10, 2024 at the Embassy of Pakistan, Washington D.C 
Proposals/Quotations are invited from reputable firms for the provision of following services:
· Food arrangement for 100 students
· Gift boxes for students containing Pakistan’s cultural heritage and Pakistani sports products.
The Proposals/quotations in sealed envelopes must reach to this office before Friday, June 07, 2024 at 12:00 hrs on the following address:

Head of Chancery
Embassy of Pakistan 
Washington D.C.
3517 International Court
NW Washington DC 20008

The Proposals/Quotations will be opened on Friday, June 07, 2024 at 12:30 hrs at the Embassy of Pakistan.

Pease note that the Embassy of Pakistan Washington DC reserves the right to accept/reject any quotation as per procurement rules of Government of Pakistan

